
 
 
 

 
 

Today’s Sabbath Rest Ends  9:02 PM 
 

Next Sabbath’s Welcome  8:59 PM 
 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS:   Tuesday – Thursday from 10:30 AM – 4:00 PM 
5575 Fruitland Road NE, Salem, Oregon 97317  (503) 363-0390  

 

 

 Chad Reisig      Lead Pastor              chad@eastsalemchurch.org  
Debbie Starr      Office Manager            secretary@eastsalemchurch.org  
LuDell Parrett      Head Elder              headelder@eastsalemchurch.org  
Cheryl Young      Prayer Chain              prayers@eastsalemchurch.org  

 

 Livingstone Adventist Academy    info@laaonline.org        (503) 363-9408 
  Summer Office Hours: Mon – Thru 9:00 AM – 2:00 PM & Closed Friday 

 

 Salem Adventist Community Service Center        (503) 363-8893 
Monday & Tuesday 10:00 AM - Noon 

 

IMPORTANT LINKS 
 

Church Website:               eastsalemchurch.org  

Online Bulletin:   eastsalemchurch.org/bulletin 

Online Giving:  eastsalemchurch.org/give 

Online Services:  youtube.com/user/eastsalemchurch 

Church Facebook:  facebook.com/eastsalemchurch/ 

 

QR Code: If you would like to give online, scan this QR code 
with your phone or tablet’s camera!  This will automatically 
redirect you to the Adventist Giving page for East Salem. 

 

Church Calendar 
     

 

July 2021 
    6 Elder’s Meeting – 7:00 PM 
  10 Message – Pastor Jared Frost – 11:00 AM 
   Outdoor Church 
  13 Church Board Meeting – 7:00 PM 
  17 Message – Pastor Chad Reisig – 7:00 PM 
   

Weekly Schedule 
Sunday 5:00 PM      Feeding the Homeless - “Arches” 615 Commercial St NE 
 

East Salem Adventist Church 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                            

July 3, 2021 
 

Worship Services  11:00 AM 
 

Special Music             Jaely & Hannah Gabriel 
 

Welcome/Offering               Local Church Budget                     LuDell Parrett  
 

Pastor Prayer                      Pastor Jared Frost                Pastor Chad Reisig 
 

Praise Team                                     The Koch Family 
                            

Message                        Let Freedom Reign               Pastor Chad Reisig 
 

WELCOME:  We welcome everyone - - especially our guests!  May 
you experience God’s power and mercy today. 

 

TODAY’S SCRIPTURE:  
For the Lord is the Spirit, and wherever the Spirit of the 

Lord is, there is freedom.  2 Corinthians 3:17 NLT 

 

Deacons on Duty:                                   Braden Larson, Gary Wolfsen, Ed Kurz 

Our Purpose: 
To bring people to Jesus and into the safety of God’s family; nurturing                     

spiritual growth, equipping for ministry, and glorifying God. 
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This is the confidence we have in approaching 
God: that if we ask anything according to His will, 
He hears us.  1 John 5:14 NIV 
 

PRAYER MINISTRY:  Livingstone Adventist Academy, James Robertson, Cheryl 
Young, Kathleen Walter, Bill Fisher Jr, Dave Chrowl, Fonda Cox, Charles & Jennie 
Roddy, Lu Stout, Jensen Family, Milton “Chris” Christensen, Lue Michel, David 
Hathaway, Steve Schreiner, Maynard Hanna, and Pastor Rick Casebier. 
 

 

CONDOLENCES Gary Abel passed away last Sabbath, June 26th.  Our love and 
prayers are with his family and friends.  
 

UPDATE Steve, son of Merlin & Lynda Schreiner, is in good spirits and has shown 
improvement.  His body is strengthening and he is able to sit upright in a wheelchair.  
We are thankful for his progress and thank the church family for the support of our 
family! 
 

THANK YOU We would like to thank everyone for their thoughts, prayers, cards, 
and gifts of service our church family have bestowed on us during our surgeries and 
Dave’s health challenges.  LuDell & Dave Parrett 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS
 

HOUSE OF PRAYER will be taking a break during the summer and will resume in 
the fall. 
 

MICHEL MEMORIAL Please join us to celebrate the life of Tarrell Lee Michel on 
July 16th at 3:00 PM here at East.  Light snacks and lots of visiting following the 
service.  Tarry was the son of Darrell and Lue Michel and brother of Debi Michel 
Chrowl and Laura Michel.   
 

KINDRED SPIRITS The Summer 2021 Newsletter was emailed this week.  If you 
did NOT get your copy in your inbox, please contact Debbie.  There are a few copies 
available in the foyer for those who would like a printed copy. 

 

 “REST IN CHRIST” The Adult Quarterlies are here for the 3rd quarter.  
Pick up your copy in the foyer or contact Debbie and she will mail you 
one.  There are a few copies of the Adult Quarterly in Large Print format, 
request one by contacting Debbie or one of the greeters. 
 

EXCESS GROCERIES The Salem Adventist Community Service center has an 
abundance of extra groceries: pasta, rice, beans, canned foods, oats, and cereals.  
Please help yourself to these items in the foyer from SACS!! 
 

 
 
SABBATH SCHOOL’S AVAILABLE  

 ADULT QUARTERLY SABBATH SCHOOL Starting at 10:00 AM in the 

Chapel. 

 FAMILY LIFE SABBATH SCHOOL Join us at 9:45 AM in the Fellowship 

Hall. 

 ADULT SABBATH SCHOOL This Sabbath school is online only and starts 

at 9:30 AM.  Contact Gene Starr for more information: (541) 660-4327 

 JUNIORS & EARLITEENS For those 10 – 14 years of age, come join us in 

the Junior Room Sabbath’s at 10:00 AM.   

 PRIMARY & KINDERS Join us downstairs in the Primary Room each 

Sabbath also starting at 10:00 AM. 

NEXT WEEK’S OFFERING ~ World Budget (GC) 

LOCAL CHURCH BUDGET SUPPORT AT A GLANCE 

  MTD YTD 

FISCAL YEAR 1/1/21 - 12/31/21  6/26/2021 6/26/2021 

Offerings Needed  18,635    111,810 

Offerings Received       11,460     90,193 

Period Over / (Short) Totals       (7,175)     (21,617) 

Tithe money does not fund the $18,635 needed each month to operate our local church and its ministries. 
 

Your offerings can be deposited in the 2 offering boxes in the foyer mounted outside the Sanctuary doors. 


